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In March 2020, the CARES Act allowed the exclusion for up to $5,250 of employer educational 
assistance payments to apply to payments on qualified education loans made by an employer on 
behalf of employees, for 2020 only. The Consolidated Appropriations Act, enacted in December 
2020, extended this provision for tax years 2021 to 2025. Minnesota has not conformed to these 
provisions.  
 
This bill provides a subtraction of up to $5,250 of student loan payments made by an employer on 
behalf of an employee for the employee’s qualified education loan, for purposes of calculating 
Minnesota taxable income. Married joint filers may claim a subtraction up to $10,500.  
 
Effective beginning in tax year 2022.  
 
 


